
 

 

 

 
 
18 March 2025 
 
 

REACH statement 

 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
As of 28 October 2008 ECHA, European Chemicals Agency, has published the initial list of SVHC, 
Substances of Very High Concern, under the REACH Directive. ECHA states the following requirement for 
suppliers of articles. 
 
»EU or EEA suppliers of articles which contain substances on the Candidate List in a concentration above 
0.1% (w/w) have to provide sufficient information, available to them, to their customers or upon requests, to a 
consumer within 45 days of the receipt of the request. This information must ensure safe use of the article 
and as minimum contain the name of the substance.« 
 
None of the 247 listed chemicals in the currently effective SVHC list, which was last updated on  
21 January 2025, are contained in AKA PCB products. 
 
More information about REACH can be found on the ECHA website: 
http://ec.europa.eu/echa 
More information about the SVHC list can be found on the ECHA website: 
https://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Grega Štular         
 


